
Jackson, Richard G PQA02
From: Beauchamp, Suzanne M POA02
Sent: Monday, June 22, 1998 4:12 PM
To: Jackson, Richard G POA02
Subject: FW: Savoonga Meeting

Original Message
From: KR^o^s(̂ rtvirc6h.̂ tate.ak.us TSM
Sent: Monday, June 22, 1998 4:29 AM
To: suzanne.m.beauchamp@poa01.usace.armv.mil
Subject: Savoonga Meeting

Suzanne and Rich,
I don't have Rich's e-mail address, so please pass along to him. He called
asking for any input I might have for the meetings in Savoonga and Gambell
that I will not be able to attend. I would like to see if you could work
the following into your presentation or question and answer session for the
meeting scheduled for Savoonga.

What species offish were in the streams before the spill so remediation can
be tailored toward ensuring that there is a healthy habitat for the right
critters.

What future plans do they have for Northeast Cape. Are more people planning
to use the area once it is cleaned up?

Do they have any concerns about what has happened, and what level of input
would they like to have on future work.

I have no input for the Gambel! meeting.
I would like to get a copy of the presentation materials at some point.
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